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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
DATE: FEBRUARY 9, 2016 
 
TO: BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
FROM: RUSSELL FORD – CARTOGRAPHER PLANNER 
 
RE: PRIVATE ROAD NAME PETITION RN 2015-0005 (ROAD 19) 
 
 
 
Some years ago, the Little River Fire Department unofficially renamed several private roads in 
their district to help facilitate accurate and timely response in the event of an emergency.  
Despite the fact that no petition was submitted to re-name the roads through the official 
process, residents and the local post office have adopted the names into general use, causing 
confusion between the county records and the ‘on-the-ground’ information.   
 
To remedy this, the Department of Planning and Building Services is sponsoring a petition to 
officially re-name one of these roads and help eliminate confusion.  This petition is to rename 
“Little River I Road” to the commonly used Road 19.   
 
Road 19 is accessed from Albion Little River Road (CR 403), approximately .80 miles east of its 
junction with Little River Airport Road (CR 404).  Road 19 currently serves as the primary 
access for approximately 10 existing residences.  Current property owners were notified of the 
intended petition via mail.  All responses received by the Department were in favor of the re-
naming. 
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